Stacy Radford

From: Alisa Morrison <AlisaMorrison@npumail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 8:26 AM

To: Stacy Radford

Subject: 69 Fitch Hill Road

Attachments: FITCH HILL ROAD ANALYSIS LETTER REPORT.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

We have reviewed the plans for water at the above referenced site and there is adequate capacity for the water
supply. Please note that our model suggests these plans should be reviewed by the fire marshal. In the unlikely event
that there are fires at all three buildings at the same time, there is not adequate flow to support fire suppression.

Please let me know if you have further questions.

Alisa Morrison, P.E.
Associate Utility Engineer

Norwich Public Utilities

16 S Golden St, Norwich, CT 06360




